
 

 

 
            Date: 05/11/2020 
 

Dear Parents,  

 

A Warm Greetings from Arpit International School. 

Diwali, the festival of lights and the festival of happiness is here again to celebrate with great grandeur 
and excitement. We celebrate Diwali with great enthusiasm as Lord Ram came back to Ayodhya after 
14 long years. So we illuminate our houses in order to welcome Lord and have massive celebration. 

Dear Parent friends, as we come to wish you the seasonal greetings, We wish to tell you that the world 
is speeding up with technology and paraphernalia. The world is speeding up with money and muscle 
power. The world is speeding up with sheer poverty and massive richness. Nevertheless celebrations 
like Diwali help us to take a break to celebrate the festival with family members.  May I request the 
parents and children more than bursting the crackers let us spend time together with our family 
members and share the joy and happiness. May this celebration help us to break the barriers and 
reconcile with one another. May this celebration connect along with love and humanity.  May this 
celebration light up the world; no matter how little our light is, they can still light up the whole world 
and bring us out of our dark agonies. May the festival of lights be the harbinger of joy and prosperity. 
May God bless all of us. 

I request you to celebrate a safe and pollution free ‘Diwali’ maintaining the social distancing. 

 

 

Regards, 

From Arpit International School Management 


